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NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM 

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Athens Municipal Water Authority may be possible, on 
Tuesday, November 15, 2016, at 7:00 P.M., for the purpose of the Texas Freshwater Fisheries Center’s 
20th Anniversary Celebration, to be held at the Hart-Morris Conservation Center, located at the Texas 
Freshwater Fisheries Center, 5601 CR 4812, Athens, Texas 75752. 

http://www.athenstxwater.org/

